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13th January 2025 

Roman Day workshop Wednesday 26th February 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 4 are planning to have Portals to History visit the school on 26th February for the day. This is supporting our 
topic on The Ancient Romans and will be a great, hands-on experience for the children to see and handle historical 
artefacts and also to hear about many aspects of Roman times. The children are invited to dress as Romans if they 
wish! 

The cost for this workshop is £8.09 per child. In order for this exciting opportunity to take place, we would ask 
that this payment be made to Squid as soon as possible. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough donations by 
4th March the workshop will need to be cancelled.  

We would be grateful for all reply slips to be returned at your earliest convenience.  

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Connolly and Mr Luxon 

Year 4 Teachers 

 

 

Roman Day workshop Wednesday 26th February 2025 

 

I /We give permission for my child…………………………..……… .. in………………………………….class 

to take part in the educational workshop on 26th February 2025.  

I have paid the £8.09 voluntary contribution on Squid Pay   

Signed ……………………..        Date………………………………….. 
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